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It would be highly undesirable for all concerned to attempt to resolve these matters during the course 

of the Examination. 
 

Therefore, and taking account of current circumstances in totality, NGET considers that a continued 

delay to the commencement of the Examination of the Proposed Application until June or July 2022 
would be beneficial. 

 
However, NGET wishes to place on record its expectation that any continuation of delay to the start of 

the Examination until June or July 2022 will be fully and properly utilised by the Applicant in order to 

achieve meaningful progress in respect of those matters which are currently outstanding and which are 
outlined above. 

 
In this respect, NGET would endorse the introduction by the Examining Authority of a requirement for 

the Applicant to submit monthly progress reports outlining the status and extent of engagement with 

all affected statutory undertakers, including NGET.  It is considered that the content of these reports 
should be concise and factual in nature and should be agreed in advance with each of the respective 

statutory undertakers.  It is possible that the content of these reports could then inform early draft 
Statements of Common Ground. 

 
We trust that the contents of this letter are helpful to the Examining Authority, but would be pleased 

to provide any further clarification as required. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP 
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